
Your face covering protects others and  

their face covering protects you.  

 

We all need to use a facemask:  

even outside and during social gatherings!  

Face Coverings are mandatory in Yolo County. Face coverings are an added 

measure to help protect your health and recommended by the CDC and the    

State of California. If you do not use one, you put others at risk.  

 

If you are around others who are not using one they are putting you and your 

loved ones at risk.  

Using a face covering does not mean you don’t need to   

social distance. You can also spread COVID-19 even if you 

don’t have symptoms.  

 
Use a face covering AND keep a 6 foot distance from others!  

 

  Face Coverings are not a Substitute for Social Distancing 

 

Do your part.  

Always use a face covering 

when  outside of the home.  

Stay home if you can.  

  Face Coverings are Required 

  Face Coverings Protect the Community 


